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The Newsletter of the Historic Ninth St. Hill Neighborhood As-

sociation.  If you would like an e-mail edition, please send  

your e-mail address, name, and street address to  ninthstree-

thill@gmail.com 

 

October 18, 2018 

Halloween Progressive Dinner and Party 

Saturday, October 27, 2018  

6:00 to 7:15 pm  appetizers at  

Jean Chmielewski & Mark Lipton’s home 

511 S. 9th Street (429-5422) 

7:30 to 8:45 pm  Dinner at Lisa & Jason Cannon’s home,  

534 S. 9th Street   (838-1922 or Lisa’s Cell 1-412-418-
7731) 

9 pm to 10 pm Dessert and Party at Jamie and Scott Gilkey’s 
home, 614 S. 9th Street, (Jamie’s cell 491-8444) 

Association will provide soft drinks, water, dinner meat, & table service.  

You bring your own beer and wine and a dish for one location, call the person 
hosting that you would like to help by October 24th.  

This is a family friendly event. Children and Adults are encouraged to come in 
costume. 

Partially funded by  neighbor Barrett Caldwell and others. 
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 November & December Events at 9th Street 

 November 15   Bag Folding Party at the home of  Olivia and Paul Schueler,  

 519 S. 9th Street.(Cell 543-5754)  The event will start at 7 pm.  We will pre-

pare bags for the Luminaria.  Please bring a snack and drink of  your choice 

to share.  This is a family event. 

 December 23 and 24  LUMINAEIA DISPLAY  This event is chaired by Gary 

Mueller (742-1970), who will have a sign-up sheet at the Bag Folding Party.   

The neighborhood is divided into sections with bags, bases, and candles to be 

placed about 10’ apart, with candles lit by 6 pm each night.  Instructions and 

lighting suggestions will be sent to those who sign up. 

 Needed   A home to host the annual Christmas party.  Contact Brian Dekker, 

(cell 4276036) if  you are interested.  

How the Halloween  Progressive Party & Dinner Works 

 If  you received this newsletter, you are invited to attend the Party/

Dinner. 

 As you could see on the front page, the party progresses during the eve-

ning from place to place.  Each host will provide some food and drink at 

their location.  However they will need a dish or two from their guests.  

Therefore, decide if  you want to help with appetizers or drinks, a dish to 

complement the meal, or dessert/snacks.  Call the host  you would like to 

help and let them know what you will bring. 

 The association covers the expense of  the main dish, soft drinks/water at 

the meal home.  We will have a donation basket available at the Cannon 

home to help cover the cost of  the party. 

 This is a family friendly event; bring the kids.  We’ll send them home with 

plenty of  sugar energy . 


